November 2, 2012

BY FEDEX

Ms. Debra Howland

Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire

Public Utilities Commission

21S. Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

SERVICES

RE: Docket No.: DM 08-082 - NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC - License Update

Dear Ms. Howland,

In June of 2010, NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC (“NextEra Energy Services”) submitted its License
Renewal Application indicating that it planned to serve all areas of New Hampshire except the existing franchise
areas of New Hampshire Electric Cooperative’s (“NHEC"); however, shortly thereafter decided that it would serve
customers in the NHEC service territory.

NextEra Energy Services hereby formally submits its request to provide service in the NHEC existing franchise
area. NextEra Energy Services intends to serve all customer classes identified in the applicable utility’s tariff
Furthermore, NextEra Energy Services has included an updated list of the customer classes, as identified in the
applicable utility’s tariff, which it intends to serve.

Should you have any questions or require any additiona] information, please contact me by phone at (713) 401-
5542 or by email at edwin.dearman@gexaenerav.com.

Respectfully Submitted,
Edwin Dearman R
Sr. Regulatory Analyst L

Enclosure: (2)

NextEra Energy Services, LLC

20455 State Highway 249, Suite 200, Houston, Texas 77070



